
 
 

 

 

 

 

Hello SCCA friends!   

Those attending the Hoosier SCCA Super Tour at Hallett Motor Racing Circuit on April 22-23, 2023, may need to take a 
slightly different route. The OK Turnpike Authority has notified us that on April 17th Cimarron Turnpike (Hwy 412) 
westbound exit #48 from Tulsa will be CLOSED for about a month.  They will have a detour sign posted at the prior 
exit for Cleveland Hwy 48 (Detour option 2).  See attached maps of recommended detour options. 

Please notify every SCCA participant for this event to take one of the 2 recommended detour routes to the track if coming 
from the East.  Options 1 & 2 both will equally add 10-15 minutes to the travel time.  The Eastbound exit for Hallett at 
will NOT be closed so if driver misses Option 1 or 2 exits, then they will be forced to go Option 3 past Hallett another 10 
miles west on Hwy 412 to Hwy 18 and take a u-turn back onto Turnpike going eastbound and this will add 20 minutes to 
the travel time instead of 10-15 minutes.  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

DETO UR O PTIO N  1 – DAM  EXIT 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

DETO UR O PTIO N  2 – CLEVELAN D EXIT 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

DETO UR O PTIO N  3 – U-TURN  AT HW Y 18 

 

 


